














 

 

A BIG THANK YOU to the Simbang 
Gabi Ministry and Notre Dame High School in 
helping the Parish to organize the wonderful 
reception on May 27th to celebrate Fr. 
Jimmy’s ordination. Thank you to all our 
volunteers who donated food and every other 
way to make the celebration a huge success. 
Much thanks to our photographer, Willie 
Mariano, who contributed pictures  from the  
Masses and the reception. 
What a wonderful display of stewardship with 
all your generous contributions of time, talent 
and treasure! God bless! 
For more pictures visit: www.facebook.com/
sjbalameda 



 

 

BULLETIN NUMBER 

421600 

 

CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 

St. Joseph Basilica 

1109 Chestnut Street 

Alameda, CA  94501 

TELEPHONE:  510-995-9420 

CONTACT PERSON: Sherley Lim 

EMAIL: secretary@sjbalameda.org 

SOFTWARE:  

MS PUBLISHER  2016 

ADOBE ACROBAT  2017 

WINDOWS  10 

PRINTER: 

Ricoh  Aficio 2800 Super G3 

TRANSMISSION TIME:  

Wednesday, 10am 

BULLETIN FOR SUNDAY: 

06/10/2018 

NUMBER OF PAGES SENT: 

1 THROUGH 8 

 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS: 

All Color Bulletin, eff. 8/31/14 


